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 Pray for Bangladesh 

The month of November- December 2022 

Wish you 

the best 

Christmas  
Christmas 
greetings and 
Happy New 
Year 2023 to 
dear 
brothers, 
sisters, and prayer partners. We would like to give a big thanks 
for your great prayer 
support and 
contributions. We are 
blessed because you 
never left us from your 
prayer support and part 
of your lives. On the 
hand, we had the time 
and opportunity to pray 

for you continually.  
Because of your 
prayer support and 
great contribution, 
we are happy that 
God has helped us 
to overcome a 
challenging year 
and the blessing 
year of 2022 as well 

in our lives and ministry. We are looking forward to welcoming 
another blessed year. May the Lord bless you, your family, and 
your ministry 

Vaccination of Covid-19 
We are very glad to 
inform you that our 
all children are 
vaccinated last 
month. Thanks to the 
people who have 
helped us to 
complete this course 
for our children and 
co-workers 

 
Final Exam and Result 

 

 
According to our education year finally, our 
students completed their final exam. this year 
around 180 students have taken the exam and 
most of the 
students 
have 
achieved 
good 
results. We 
are very 
thankful to 
the teachers 
and team of our school, our neighbor school, 

and the 
Educare 
center for 
their 
contribution 
and support. 
On the other 
hand, highly 

appreciated your prayer and support for our 
students.  We give all glory and honor to God 
for their lives. All of them are so happy about 
their achievement   

 
 



House Visiting 
You will be 
very happy to 
know that our 
school 
teachers and 
management 
team are 
visiting the 
student’s 
houses and 
parents. 
There are so 

students who drop out of 
education. The purpose of 
the visit is to encourage 
them to send their children 
to school regularly and 
make a good relationship 
between teachers and 
parents. The main purpose 
is to connect them with 
developing society. 
 
 
 

Gallery of last Activities 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thanks to All 
We would like to say thank you for your 
faithful prayer and financial support to us.  
It is quite impossible to continue our ministry 
without God's guidance and your 
believability. Contributions to our ministry to 
stretch the unreached people of Bangladesh 
and beyond well.  
 
We will be pleased to provide you with more 
information about our ministry:  

Prayer request: Please pray for- 
 

• Delight Foundation Ministry 
• New ministry in Dhaka City 
• Pray for financial support for the project 
• We need financial support for our kids   
• Please pray for the children home building 

 
Delight Foundation Projects: 
• Orphanage Ministry 
• School Ministry 
• Free Coaching Center  
• Social Development Ministry 

 
Thank you all so much for being with us. 

Delight Foundation Ministry 
Dhaka  Bangladesh.  
Cell. +8801760651155 

 


